
Because church membership is important,

Leadership Development and Discipleship, in

cooperation with the Presiding Bishop’s office,

designate September as MEMBERSHIP MATTERS

month. This five-session, downloadable course will

help the local church prepare potential members

for church membership. This course is available in

English, Spanish, French, Portuguese, Russian,

Indonesian, and Swahili.  

TO  DOWNLOAD  THE
MATERIALS ,  GO  TO

BUILD

RELATIONSHIPS

DISCOVER

SPIRITUAL GIFTS

PARTICIPATE IN

SERVICE

www.lddcogop.org

AS A PART OF THIS GLOBAL BODY YOU HAVE THE

OPPORTUNITY TO 

For more information on

MEMBERSHIP MATTERS talk

with your pastor and visit

our website.

September is . . . 
MEMBERSHIP MATTERS MONTH
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